
Linda Smith 

Redacted….

In reference to the proposed building on Jessel Green

Dear Sir/Madam

I am totally dismayed at the proposed plans to build on Jessel green, known to me as “the 
Hill”. I have lived within sight of this area for 70years.  As a child we walked played and 
picnicked, my children and now my grandchildren  have also had the pleasure of this area, 
to build on this site is depriving future generations
Not only is this a great loss to our community, you will be building a new community within 
an existing community, being detrimental to the well being of the existing residence.
Local schools, doctors, dentists are full.
The roads are not equipped for the future numbers of cars and the local buses are 
disappearing.
There are many other available sites that have been put forward and could be used to build 
the many new houses that are needed, PLEASE do not take away our HILL.

Yours faithfully 

Linda Smith

28-1-18


